

Western Way, Basingstoke, Hampshire RG22 6HA
Headteacher: Mr P Jenkins
Telephone: 01256 322691
Email: enquiries@aldworth.hants.sch.uk
Website: www.aldworth.hants.sch.uk

Our Ref: JMN/JDY

8 June 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian

We are delighted to announce a Summer School for students currently in year 6 who are going to be joining us at Aldworth in September 2023.

The Summer School is going to be held between Monday 24 July and Friday 28 July. The day will start at 8.30am with a finish/collection time of 2.30pm. Last year our Summer School was a great success with over 50 students attending every day and taking part in a range of educational and fun activities.

Staff members from various departments will be delivering a range of activities throughout the week for your child to enjoy. All students will be taking part in all activities.

We are limited to 50 places. So, if your child is interested, please complete the Microsoft form using the following link:

https://forms.office.com/e/kELJxRt999

Places will be booked on a first come first served basis and a confirmation email will be sent if you are successful. If you are not successful, you will be placed on to a waiting list where you will receive an email letting you know that you are on the waiting list.

The day will consist of three main activities and students will be placed in three groups in which they will remain in throughout the week.

You will need to commit to the Summer School for the whole week, we are unable to accept half-days or partial week attendance (except of course, in case of sickness absence on the day).

More details will be available once your place has been confirmed.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at summerschool@aldworth.hants.sch.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr J Maltman

Mr J Maltman

Assistant Head of Year 11